
Observations
01/05/2025



Welcome

Visiting Guests

We praise God for our guests 

today.  If this is your first 

time visiting, please stand! 

 We pray our 

worship experience blesses 

you, and we look forward to 

seeing you again soon.



Special recognition

We’d like to take a minute to recognize our 

January birthdays.  If you have a birthday this 

month, please stand! 

Now, if you have an anniversary this month, 

please stand! 

Congratulations and best wishes for many 

more!!!



Leadership 

Workshop

All Leaders, Our 

Leadership Workshop 

will be on Saturday, 

January 11th, from 

10:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

at our East Campus.  

Thank you! 



Join us for the New 

Beginnings Revival here at 

Mountain Spring! It starts 

on Sunday, January 12th, 

at 10:00 AM and continue 

Monday and Tuesday at 

7:00 PM. We hope to see 

you there!

New Beginnings Revival





The South Carolina Baptist Congress of Christian 

Education will host the following workshops on the 

campus of Morris College in Sumter, SC. 

• January 18: Christian Education Workshop  

• February 8: Vacation Bible School (VBS) Workshop 

• March 15: Church School Workshop  

• April 12: Youth and Youth Workers Workshop 

Please contact Superintendent Stewart for more 

information and registration. Thank you!

SCBCCE



MLK Birthday 

Celebration
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